
 
 
 
Date: 02OCT2020  
 
Dear Dr. Kinney,  
 
The Ancillary Studies and Publications Committee has reviewed your manuscript 
titled “Rare Non-coding Variation Identified by Large Scale Whole Genome 
Sequencing Reveals Unexplained Heritability of Type 2 Diabetes: Trans-Omics for 
Precision Medicine (TOPMed) Program” which will report work supported in part 
by COPDGene®.  
 
The committee has no concerns with this manuscript.   
 
Please be sure to cite the COPDGene study appropriately in any publications.   
 
It is required by the NHLBI that all publications resulting from NIH funding be 
available through PubMed Central.  The NIH requires us to provide PMCID numbers 
for all publications resulting from the COPDGene® grant when we send our annual 
reports to the NIH (due June 1st each year).  Further, new NIH policy is that renewal 
grant funding will be held up until we provide a PMCID number for all publications 
resulting from the study. 
 
The NIH public access policy referred to above can be found at 
http://publicaccess.nih.gov/policy.htm. 
 
Some journals will automatically submit your final peer-reviewed manuscript to 
PubMed Central; however, many journals will not do this automatically and it will be 
your obligation to deposit the final manuscript in PubMed Central.  This can be done 
via NIHMS.  Information on how to accomplish this is available online 
(http://publicaccess.nih.gov/submit_Process.htm). 
 
It is your responsibility to be certain that a PMCID number is obtained for your 
manuscript and provide that and a pdf of the published manuscript to COPDGene® 
as soon as possible after the manuscript is accepted for publication.   
 
Thank you for your help with this essential process.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Shandi Watts 
Research Program Administrator 
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James D. Crapo, MD, Co-Chair 
John Hokanson, PhD, Co-Chair 
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